MT. LEBANON TRAFFIC BOARD WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6, 2021 7:00 P.M. (DISCUSSION SESSION)

CONDUCTED VIRTUALLY

REGULAR MEETING IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING DISCUSSION SESSION

In order to promote social distancing protocol, the Wednesday, January 6 Traffic Board meeting will be held virtually. Citizen Comments will be collected via email and read into record. Comments will become a part of the official minutes of the meeting. Those wishing to submit public comments should email cnote@mtlebanon.org with the subject "Traffic Board Citizens Comments", BEFORE NOON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6. Members of the public who wish to attend the virtual meeting should email Cpl. Cory Nolte at cnote@mtlebanon.org BEFORE NOON ON WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 6 TO OBTAIN A LINK FOR THE VIRTUAL MEETING.

Roll Call

- a. Opening Remarks from the Chair
- b. Minutes from the November 4, 2020 Meeting

Old Business

c. Request to Make Marlin Drive West and Marlin Drive East One Way.

New Business

- d. Request for Traffic Study on Craigview Drive.
- e. Items from the Floor.

<u>Next Meeting</u> - The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Mt. Lebanon Traffic Board is **Wednesday**, **February 3**, **2021** at 7:00 p.m.